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4th March 2023

> To the Committee Secretary

>

> Community support and services committee

> Parliament House

> George Street

> Brisbane QId 4000

>

> Re: public health and other legislation (extension of expiring provisions) Amendment bill 2022

>

> 1 do NOT support any parts of the Public Health and other legislation (extension of expiring provisions)
Amendment Bill 2022. Please take note of my opposition to all parts of this bill.

>

> There has been an exaggeration of Covid data and deaths. More people died in 2002 of the flu and there was
NO state of emergency. More people die in road accidents and health related issues such as cancer & obesity yet
there is no government state of emergency regarding these issues.

>

> There is a disgusting segregation in society that is unfair and should not continue.

>

> I have lost my job of 24 years in the aged care sector and there are many many more people in a similar
situation. This is not fair for those of us that have lost our careers and loved what we did! It is not fair for those
that were in our care and now receiving substandard care. Especially when there are healthy experienced people
ready to work however they cannot due to these draconian rules.

>

> These emergency powers need to stop and we need to get back to our lives! It is a gross negligence of power
if this is allowed to continue.

>

> Janine Hondow

e

>

> Sent from my iPhone
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